
 

27 January 2017 

Certificates 
Last week, certificates for Mindset were presented to:  

Charlie Murphy~Callum Cartwright~Bethany 
Gee~Amelia Brown~Nathan Ireland 
 
This week, certificates for Presentation were presented to: 

Liam Weaver~Curtis Munro Berry~Casey Bell 

Water Bottles—Please can all children bring a water bottle to school every 
day. 
 
Coats—Please can all children come to school with a warm coat, and if 
really cold also bring a hat and gloves. 
 
Please check your child’s trousers to make sure they do not have any  
belonging to Jack Thompson. His name is inside the trousers. 
 
 
Joe Walker has lost two sweatshirts. His name is embroidered on the front 
of the sweatshirt.  

Bonus Balls 
We still have the following bonus balls available: 

29 51 52 54 56 59 



 

Dates for your Diaries 
 

Tuesday 31st January KS2 trip to Samye Ling Monastery 

Monday 13th February Prize Bingo 6.30 pm 

Friday 17th February Break for half term normal time 

Monday  27th  February Return to school 

Friday 3rd March Quiz Night Miners Arms—Details to follow 

Monday 13th March Easter prize Bingo 6.30 pm 

Monday 3rd to Friday 7th April—Cyclewise 

Friday 7th April Break for Easter normal time 

 

ASC Clubs 

Basketball (Year 3,4,5 & 6) Wednesdays 3.20-4.20 pm 

After School Clubs 
We are currently running an after school club in Basketball for years 3, 4, 5 and 6. If 
your child is interested please let us know. Basketball takes place on a Wednesday 
afternoon from 3.20 –4.20 pm. 
 
Do you have any suggestions for After School Clubs? Please pass your  
suggestions onto Mr Brotherhood. 

Guitar Lessons 
Please see attached letter for children in Year 4,5 and 6. 

 Bikeability Cycle Training Course  
Cycle Training for year 5 and 6 will take place week commencing Monday 3rd April. 
An information sheet with consent form is attached. Please return the signed  
consent form to school. 

Samye Ling Monastery Visit 
Children from KS2 will be visiting the Samye Ling Monastery on Tuesday 31st 
January 2017. Your child will be receiving a separate letter with full details. 


